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Ixworth Neighbourhood Plan

I read with interest the leaflet that was circulated describing the aims and thoughts behind the proposed Neighbourhood Plan. Whilst a number of areas are covered I feel that consideration should be taken of a number of additional subjects. 

In the context of the Ixworth and Ixworth Thorpe doubling in size and many houses being built I believe the following should be considered as part of our forward planning.

1. COMMUNICATIONS. Ensuring that the Community has access to, and information about, Council decisions, village news and events, both in written form and online via the internet. Secondly with the fast development of home working, entrepreneurial home based businesses, social media and internet shopping, it is essential that the villages broadband capability is maintained and enhanced, ensuring that we keep up with the developments of 5G and Fibre Optic capabilities. 
1. UTILITY PROVISION. Ensuring that water/sewage, gas and electricity are fit for purpose as the villages expand and develope.
1. RETAIL. Ensuring that we have adequate local retail outlets, including general stores, post office facilities and other essential services, thereby reducing the need to travel by either bus/car to nearby larger towns.
1. SECURITY/POLICING. Ensuring that we fast access to emergency services so that as the villages grow we remain a law abiding and low crime area.   
These are just my initial reaction to the leaflet and they may already be embedded within the subjects identified in the leaflet. I hope my comments are of use.

Kind  regards,

Just as an afterthought, if by 2030 we are driving round in electric cars, charging points in the car parks should be the norm.
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